Hello!
We are pleased to announce the launch of a new website for sharing your experiences in Eritrea. We want to show the world how beautiful our country is. To share our Eritrea with the world, we need your pictures, videos, personal stories, and even poetry. Join Eritreans and visitors from all around the world as we seek to share the country we love.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Visit www.myeritreaproject.com and follow #MyEritrea on social media today!
With love and solidarity,
Yeru, Sinit, and Sarah
